
Good Afternoon All!! 
  
Not much of an update today due to time constraints. 
  
The April Board Meeting will be on Wednesday the 19th at Friends in Deed. I have attached the Board 
Meeting Packet for you all to view.  A hardcopy will be provided at the meeting.  Please pay attention to 
the Housekeeping and basics section.  I have also included a ZOOM link for those who are unable to 
attend the meeting in person. 
  
We have only 3 roofs to finish!!!    
  
      134 Quinta    445 Sarta    and   246 Sarta will be finished next week. 
  
The roofers will then spend a couple of weeks making sure everything is in order, all repairs are made, 
all cleanup completed and inspect every roof.  I am hoping during this time the adjuster will be here as 
well to do his final inspection. 
  
The interior adjusters are also hard at work.  I have forwarded a ton of information and requests lately 
that they are working their way through.  Once I have a latest edition of the scopes, we can finish up the 
remaining units. 
  
I wish you all a wonderful and peaceful weekend. 
  
Dorothy 
 


